
Subject: An Interesting E-mail I just recieved from EA
Posted by Rex on Tue, 07 Dec 2004 14:55:45 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Ok, lets clear things up:

The email is real. As the mailaddress I received it in has only being used on WestWood.com. (It
was also send from an Email Marketing company. So, I don't think an Email Marketing company
would send out a hoax...)

Only people that somehow registered on Westwood.com have received the email. (As they used
their database)

---
Ok, now what I think:
I think that after 2 months after the release, there won't be any more updates. After 6 months
there will be a lot of cheaters and after 10 months there will be an Anti cheat program made by
gamers. Then a year after the release some gamers or whatever will start making there own
patches and after 1 or 2 patches they will move on to an other game. Or don't move on at all...

I'll think I'll use a cracked version of this new C&C game (after it has been released), so that I can
see if EA is trying to change. If they make at least a few good updates, I will consider to buy the
game.
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